
Edgartown School Memorial 
 
School bells are ringing… 
 
Time to remember how they rang for you! If you attended, worked, participated in the life of the old 
Edgartown School, or just wanted to make a contribution, please donate to the Edgartown School memorial, 
which is shown below. We must never forget the role she played in so many lives, so this memorial will be to 
that honor. It will be placed at the entrance to the new library, where the entrance to the old school once was.  
It will be installed so that you walk over the old (Edgartown School) and on the new (Edgartown Public 
Library).  The compass rose stands for the sea in our blood, as we are sailors living on an island.  The compass 
rose also stands for the roses of Edgartown, especially the “New Dawn” climbing rose.  The compass stands for 
“direction”, which the school gave and the new library will give.  The circle symbolizes that both institutions 
are connected with knowledge, coming full circle with each other.  Finally, the bricks in the circle are the very 
bricks that came from the old school and will stand like little soldiers to guard the essence of the memorial. 
 
Please join in this notable cause and make you checks payable to the Town of Edgartown.  Please earmark 
them for the “Edgartown School Memorial”.  Send them to: 
 
Town of Edgartown 
“Edgartown School Memorial” 
PO Box 5158 
Edgartown, MA 02539 
 
You may also drop your check off at the Selectmen’s Office.  If you are part of the new Edgartown School, you 
can drop your checks off in the front office or see Alicia Knight.  Remember, no donation is too small and no 
donation is too large…we are all in this together! Anyone can donate! 
 
 

 


